
 

 
511 Congress Street, P.O. Box 7050, Portland, Maine  04112-7050 

207-775-5401  ●   Fax 207-772-4762 
Home Page:  www.mactec.com 

 

March 9, 2009 
 
Mr. Kevin Legare 
U.S. General Services Administration (1PR) 
O’Neill Federal Building, Room 925 
10 Causeway Street 
Boston, MA 02222 
 
Subject: Groundwater Monitoring Report   

Former Stratford Army Engine Plant 
Stratford, Connecticut 

  GSA Contract Number: GS-10F-0157K 
Blanket Purchase Agreement No.: GS-00P-08-CY-A-0045 
Delivery Order No.: GS-P-01-08-CH-0010 
 

Dear Mr. Legare: 
 
Please find enclosed the Groundwater Monitoring Report for the Focused Feasibility Study (FFS) 
at the Former Stratford Army Engine Plant (SAEP).  The attached report has been prepared by 
Anderson Mulholland & Associates, Inc. (AMAI) of White Plains, New York, under subcontract 
to MACTEC Engineering and Consulting, Inc.  

Discussions with AMAI indicate that the Army prefers to postpone submittal of this report to the 
Connecticut Department of Environmental Protection until the Remedial Action Plan is 
submitted.  

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed plans please contact Mr. Rod Pendleton at (207) 
775-5401 or Mr. Wes LaParl at (914) 251-0400. 

Sincerely,  

MACTEC ENGINEERING AND CONSULTING, INC. 
 

  
MACTEC Electronic Signature 
Rod Pendleton 
Project Manager 
 
Enclosures: Groundwater Sampling Plan  
 
cc: Lee Anne Galanes (GSA) 
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